NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM
“LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS CANDIDATE FORUM”

DENTON CITY HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 215 E. MCKINNEY ST.
DENTON, TX

THURSDAY, APRIL 14, 2022
6:30 P.M.

Public Notice is hereby given that on Thursday, April 14, 2022, at 6:30 p.m., a possible quorum
of the Denton City Council may be in attendance at the League of Women Voters Candidate Forum
being held at 215 E McKinney St., Denton, Texas.

THIS IS NOT A MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BODY. THIS NOTICE IS
POSTED IN ORDER TO MEET THE REQUIREMENTS OF THE OPEN
MEETINGS ACT IN THE EVENT THAT THE NUMBER OF CITY COUNCIL
MEMBERS PRESENT AT THE EVENT MAKES THE ACT APPLICABLE.

CERTIFICATE

I certify that the above Notice of Possible Quorum was posted on the bulletin board at the City
Hall of the City of Denton, Texas, on the 24" day of March 2022, at 3:30 p.m.
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